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the isolated systems, while the AER considers appropriate conditions for attaching to this 
waiver. The interim waiver will expire on 30 November 2025 to allow the AER time to make a 
final decision on this waiver application.  

The AER publicly consulted on this application from 16 April 2025 to 12 May 2025. We received 
one submission, from the First Nations Clean Energy Network, which raised concerns about the 
potential for this waiver to form a barrier for third-party renewable generation providers to enter 
the market in isolated networks. Another stakeholder made direct contact with the AER on this 
waiver application and, while they did not submit a formal submission, shared concerns about 
challenges in connecting their renewable energy projects to Ergon Energy’s isolated systems. 
For this reason, the AER is granting an interim waiver while we consider this waiver further, 
including on appropriate waiver conditions to provide assurance and support for third-parties 
seeking to connect their renewable generation projects to Ergon Energy’s distribution network. 

If you would like to discuss this matter further, or have any questions, please contact Laura 
Considine, Director, New Markets and Innovation, on AERringfencing@aer.gov.au in the first 
instance. 

Yours sincerely 

Jarrod Ball  
AER Board Member 
Sent by email on: 30 June 2025 




